
December 14th, 1925.

Honourable Janes C. Tory, 
Lieutenant-Governor of Nova Scotia, 
Halifax, y.» S,

'

My dear Sir:--
1 thank your Honour very much 

Indeed for the kind patronage which you are extend­
ing to tho Last ?ost Fund. It really 1s doing very 
good work indeed end is veil vorthy of all the 
ash istance it can get.

After several attempts we seen to 
have got off to a start in Hove Scotia end I hope you 
will keep a kindly eye on the organization. A vord of 
sympathy and encouragement often helps a great deal.

I hope that your term of office 
will be a happy one for you and Mrs. Tory.

Tith all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully,

L


